
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 08/12/23 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now approaching the end of a very busy but exciting term. 

Coffee Corner 

In response to pupil voice, we have purchased a Tassimo coffee 

machine for the Sixth Form area.  The machine will be run on a 

honesty system, so we are asking students who use the machine 

to occasionally contribute to the buying of pods (Tassimo) for the 

machine.  To get the ‘coffee culture’ started, we have supplied 50 

coffee pods and 150 disposable cups.  We hope the students enjoy 

the coffee machine!  

Christmas market 

Next Thursday (14th December), we have our Sixth Form Christmas 

market under the covered way. Each form group is running one of 

the stalls.  If anyone wants to contribute to the cake sale or 

chocolate tombola, we would be very grateful.  

UCAS 

We have nearly sent all of our UCAS applications.  We have seen 

a huge number of offers coming in and have several students 

being interviewed by Oxford and Cambridge.  Excellent progress 

so far.  The next stage is for students to accept their offers and 

apply for finance.  We will be taking students through this 

process after the holidays. 

Year 12 Careers 

We have continued to inform our year 12 students of the various 

career pathways available.  

Below is another event from our careers partner – Adviza, flyers 

are attached with this email: 

Please find attached: 

1. A flyer for our Sector Webinar: Veterinary Medicine – 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 – 6pm to 7pm. 

Bookings are free and can be made via the Events page on the Careers Portal now. 

This webinar is suitable for all year groups and anyone, students, parents/carers and staff, is 

welcome to join in.  If you require any further details, please email: 

careersguidance@adviza.org.uk  

The webinars will be recorded and become available on the Past Webinars page so that they 

can be viewed again at a later date. 



 

 

Unifrog 

Continuing the careers theme, I wanted to celebrate 

the success our year 12 students have had with 

unifrog.  Unifrog is our career platform, and we are 

currently 6th in the country for usage of unifrog.  This shows how determined our year 12s 

are to make the most of this platform and be as well informed as possible. 

Bursary Application 

In Sixth Form, eligible students are able to access a 

bursary to support their A level journey.  The bursary 

is paid directly to the students, in instalments 

throughout the year.  Details of the bursary can be 

found in the forms section of the Sixth Form part of 

the Emmbrook School website (see image).  Please 

check the details to see if your family would be 

eligible.  Year 13 students will need to apply again for this academic year. 

ARC 

After the holidays, ARC will be providing a range of wellbeing services for our Sixth Form 

students.  More details will follow next week. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

 

 


